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• PUBLISHING THE DICTIONARY 

Each time we think we are ready, something else comes up to hold us 
back. Our volunteer editor has requested an overhaul of what we have 
done on the dictionary, meaning that we cannot go ahead with the  
publication yet. We hope that a short time hence we will have done the 
necessary extra work. 

We have gathered a large number of photographs and found an 
illustrator who is willing to inset them in the dictionary, making it look 
very appealing. 

We have yet to find a sponsor, but we are in good spirits. 
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